
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Although we are undertaking our learning online at the moment, we continue to plan for our young 

people’s next steps in learning, and with this in mind we are planning for your child’s and our 

school’s S3 curriculum. To undertake this please find the following information:  

• A SWAY presentation with information on courses that your child might branch out into in 

S3 to personalise their curriculum.  

Here is the link to the SWAY: https://sway.office.com/6mCMahfTZJZEhQ1u?ref=Link 

• A S2 into S3 Science Presentation. Attached 

• A course choice form showing all of the provision in S3, including their English, maths, etc. 

They can complete choices for Columns H - M and keep this information. Attached 

• A Glow Form that must be filled in and submitted by Friday 22nd of January 2021. Here is the 

link to the Glow form: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKUh_t-

R3nLNCv_8aMWycsutUQzU2NklONFlZNzU0QldNSUZJMTlYNVMzTy4u 

 

Before filling the Glow Form, your child should: 

1. Read and discuss the SWAY presentation 

2. Review the Science Presentation 

3. Review and fill in the S2 into S3 course choice form 

4. Add choices for column H – M and submit the Glow form by the 22nd of January 

 

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any concerns or require support. 
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